
  

  

 

 

 

Generator Testing for Cyberport Expansion Project 

 

To accommodate engineering requirements and safety standards, Gammon 

Construction Limited will be conducting intermittent generator testing from 

mid-June to mid-July 2025, Monday to Saturday, between 9:00 AM and 

6:00 PM. During the testing period, there may be impacts on the 

surrounding environment, and the engineering team will adjust 

arrangements accordingly as needed. 

 

A preliminary drill for the testing is scheduled for early June, after which 

the official testing will commence. 

 

We sincerely appreciate the public's understanding. For any comments or 

inquiries, please contact the site public relations officer, Ms. Mani WONG 

Man Ling (Tel: 9136 2767).  
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Project Contact Information 

 

Registered Contractor: Gammon Construction Limited 

Position Name Telephone Email 

Public 

Relations 

Officer 

Mani 

WONG 

Man Ling 

9136 2767 Mani.wong@gammonconstruction.com  

 

 


